

UNITED NATIONS TRUSTEESHIP COUNCIL



Distr. GENERAL

T/C.1/SR.114 22 September 1958 ENGLISH

ORIGINAL: FRENCH

STANDING COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE UNIONS

SUMMARY RECORD OF THE ONE HUNDRED AND FOURTEENTH MEETING

Held at Headquarters, New York, on Tuesday, 10 June 1958, at 11.5 a.m.

CONTENTS

Organization of the Committee's work

T/C.1/SR.114 English Page 2

PRESENT:

Chairman: Mr. THORP New Zealand

Members: U KYAW MIN Burma

Mr. URRUTIA APARICIO Guatemala

Mr. FELD United States of America

Secretariat: Mr. CHACKO Secretary of the

Committee

ORGANIZATION OF THE COMMITTEE'S WORK

The CHAIRMAN welcomed the representative of Burma, U Kyaw Min and the representative of Guatemala, Mr. Urrutia Aparicio, who were attending the Committee for the first time, as well as Mr. Chacko, the new Secretary of the Committee. He said that during the twenty-second session of the Trusteeship Council the Standing Committee on Administrative Unions would consider the administrative union affecting New Guinea. For that purpose, he proposed that the Special Representative of the Administering Authority for that Territory should participate in the Committee's next meeting, which might be held about the middle of the following week. The Committee would probably not have to meet more than twice after having heard the Special Representative.

Mr. FELD (United States of America) supported the Chairman's suggestion and hoped that arrangements would be made to ensure that the next one or two meetings of the Committee did not conflict with the Council's meetings since he had to be present at the Council sessions the following week.

The CHAIRMAN suggested that the Secretary of the Committee should settle the matter in consultation with the Special Representative.

The meeting rose at 11.20 a.m.